NOTICE OF RESHEDULED PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF YORKTOWN

Notice Is Hereby Given, that a public hearing has been rescheduled. The Town Board of the
Town of Yorktown, Westchester County, NY 10598 will not be meeting in person. In
accordance with the Governor’s Executive Order 202.1, until further notice, meetings will be
held via video conferencing. The Town of Yorktown will televise a video conference Town
Board meeting for 7:30 pm on Tuesday, May 12, 2020. The Town Board will open the meeting
and then vote to go into an Executive Session beginning at 6:30 pm.

The Public Hearing is to consider the application for a General Maintenance Permit —
Wetlands/Stormwater/Tree for the restoration of a portion of a wetland located at the Teatown
Lake Reservation, 1600 Spring Valley Road, Ossining, New York, also known as Section 69.14,
Block 1, Lot 5 on the Tax Map of the Town of Yorktown. The request is to perform the
following activity: restoration of a portion of the wetland below the Visitor’s Center by
removing approximately 600 cubic yards of sediment and installation of a sediment catchment
basin, installation of a construction access and planting of the area of sediment removal with
native shrubs, trees, and herbaceous plants and maintenance and repairs to the Teatown Lake
Dam.

A copy of said application is on file on the Town’s website www.yorktownny.org under Town
Clerk/Pending Projects.

All persons in interest and citizens will be heard at the public hearing to be held as aforesaid.

You will have an opportunity to see and hear the meeting live on Channel 20 (Cable) or Channel
33 (Fios). The public will have an opportunity to phone in comments during the Courtesy of the
Floor and/or the public hearing section of the meeting. All members of the public will remain
muted if they have requested to make a comment until they are invited to speak. You can also
email comments in advance of the meeting to dquast@yorktownny.org. All written questions and
comments received before the meeting will be given to the Town Board and/or read into the
record during the meeting.

Make sure to Register in advance for this meeting at dquast@yorktownny.org or call 914-962-8152
You will need to provide your name, phone number and email address when registering so we
can send a confirmation email to you containing instructions on how to join the meeting.

Diana L. Quast, Town Clerk
Town of Yorktown
Certified Municipal Clerk



